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Dear Dr. Mc Cluskey 

Thank you so much for your quick reply. I wish I knew you were at the APS meeting so that I could say hi to you. 

Yes, we are depositing VCG testers. 
We have tried to contact the Penn State collection multiple times but they have not replied . Dr. Geiser and Dr. Leslie told me that the Penn 
State Fusarium center lost the technician who took care of the collection. I am not sure if they are able to accept any isolate now. 

To deposit VCG testers to the FGSC, do I need to deposit nit mutants as well as wild type? 
Please advise me how I can deposit my cultures. 

Sincerely 

Ayami 
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